
 

 

 
“Hybrid” Meeting - All Are Welcome! 

 Tuesday, May 13, 2025  
3:30 to 4:30 pm 

We will meet virtually and in-person 
(Board Room of the Chippewa Valley Administration Building located at 19120 Cass Avenue) 

 

 
 

Recognizing Our Graduating  
Chippewa Valley and Dakota High School  

Coalition Teen Council Members and all they have done for  
their schools, the school district, and the community. 

 
Joining School, Family, and Community in a partnership to promote healthy, resilient, and 
drug free youth and to prevent youth suicide. Visit our website at www.cvcoalition.org. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.cvcoalition.org/

